


                                                     experience an emergency this  
holiday season, contact your primary care veterinarian or  
Red Bank Veterinary Hospital’s Mount Laurel emergency  
location at (856) 429–4394.

Red Bank Veterinary Hospital wishes you and  
your family a happy and healthy holiday season.


